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Hold Me Closer, Necromancer Ava is a firebug—she can start fires with
her mind. Which would all be well and good if she weren't caught in a
deadly contract with the Coterie, a magical mafia. She's one of their
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main hitmen . . . and she doesn't like it one bit. Not least because
her boss, Venus, killed Ava's mother. When Venus asks Ava to kill a
family friend, Ava rebels. She knows very well that you can't say no
to the Coterie and expect to get away with it, though, so she and her
friends hit the road, trying desperately to think of a way out of the
mess they find themselves in. Preferably keeping the murder to a
minimum, in Lish McBride's Firebug.
The Color of Water A New York Times Bestseller A Wall Street Journal
Bestseller A New York Times Notable Book of 2020 A New York Times Book
Review Editors’ Choice Shortlisted for the Financial Times and
McKinsey Business Book of the Year A New Statesman Book to Read From
economist Anne Case and Nobel Prize winner Angus Deaton, a
groundbreaking account of how the flaws in capitalism are fatal for
America's working class Deaths of despair from suicide, drug overdose,
and alcoholism are rising dramatically in the United States, claiming
hundreds of thousands of American lives. Anne Case and Angus Deaton
explain the overwhelming surge in these deaths and shed light on the
social and economic forces that are making life harder for the working
class. As the college educated become healthier and wealthier, adults
without a degree are literally dying from pain and despair. Case and
Deaton tie the crisis to the weakening position of labor, the growing
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power of corporations, and a rapacious health-care sector that
redistributes working-class wages into the pockets of the wealthy.
This critically important book paints a troubling portrait of the
American dream in decline, and provides solutions that can rein in
capitalism's excesses and make it work for everyone.
Tempted by Love The fourth book of the #1 New York Times bestselling I
Am Number Four series! John Smith—Number Four—thought that things
would change once he and Nine reunited with the others. But he was
wrong. After facing off with the Mogadorian ruler and almost being
killed, the Garde realize they are drastically unprepared. Now they're
hiding out in Nine's Chicago penthouse, trying to figure out their
next move. Even with the return of an old ally, these superpowered
teens aren’t strong enough yet to take on an entire army. To defeat
their enemy, the Garde must master their Legacies and learn to work
together as a team. And when they receive a sign from Number Five—the
last missing member of the Garde—they know they are close to all being
together finally. But could it be a trap? Time is running out, and the
only thing they know for certain is that they have to get to Five
before the Mogs do. Michael Bay, director of Transformers, raved:
“Number Four is a hero for this generation.” This epic young adult
series is perfect for fans of action-packed science fiction like The
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Fifth Wave series by Rick Yancey, The Maze Runner series by James
Dashner, and Orson Scott Card’s Ender’s Game. The battle for Earth’s
survival wages on. Read the rest of the series: #5: The Revenge of
Seven, #6: The Fate of Ten, and #7: United as One. Don’t miss the
first book in the brand-new I Am Number Four spin-off series:
Generation One.
Saved by the Rancher An accessible, beautifully crafted and
heartbreakingly topical novel about PTSI and the unseen effects of
global conflict on ordinary lives. Beyond the bright lights and
casinos lies the real Las Vegas, a forces town. In the predawn hours,
a woman's marriage crumbles with a single confession. Across the city,
Bashkim, the young son of an immigrant family, observes how they are
struggling to get by in the land of opportunity. Three thousand miles
away on the other side of the United States, a soldier, recently
returned from active service in Iraq, wakes up in hospital with the
feeling he's done something awful. In Laura McBride's heartbreaking
and authentic novel, these disparate lives are brought together by one
split-second choice; this is a story about families, the ones we are
born to and the ones we choose to make. Faced with seemingly
insurmountable loss, each person must decide whether to give in to
despair, or to find the courage and resilience to rise. 'A powerful
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story of the way in which war detonates far from battlefields,
exploding lives in a single irrevocable moment. We Are Called to
Risereverberated long after I'd put it down. I can't stop thinking
about it' Sarah Blake, The Postmistress 'A haunting and unforgettable
debut' Marie Claire 'Compelling, emotional and heart-breaking' Sun
'Packs a raw, emotional power' Sunday Mirror 'Like Donna Tartt's… The
Goldfinch, it strips a layer of gloss off the Las Vegas myth by moving
to the families populating suburbia' Grazia
Jazz Brushes for the Modern Drummer
The Nation She was this Montana Man’s greatest temptation . . . Alina
Cooke—little sister of his two best friends—is the last woman DEA
agent Jay Bennett should be waking up next to on the day of her
brother’s wedding. But their powerful attraction ignited a powder keg
of desire, and their once simple friendship has just become impossibly
complicated. Alina’s always been steady, focused, and lived on the
safe side of life. Jay is totally devoted to his dangerous job. She
knows a future with him will be filled with worry that one day he
won’t come home. She’s done it with her brothers. She’s not sure she
can face that uncertainty with the man she loves. Yet being in his
arms is a bad idea they keep repeating, again and again. When Alina is
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run off the road, Jay fears his job has made her a target. But the
threat in Alina’s life is closer than they think. As the enemy gets
more ruthless, Alina proves she’s no easy target and Jay will do
anything to bring them down. Because surviving and being together is
the only thing that matters.
Smooth-Talking Texan There's a new sheriff in Fallbrook … Meet Dylan
McBride. Jessie Thompson had one hell of a week. Dylan McBride, the
boy she loved, skipped town without a word. Then her drunk of a father
tried to kill her, and she fled Fallbrook, vowing never to return.
Eight years later, her father is dead, and Jessie reluctantly goes
home—only to come face-to-face with the man who shattered her heart. A
man who, for nearly a decade, believed she was dead. Dylan accepted
the position as sheriff of Fallbrook looking for a fresh start and a
chance to uncover the truth about Jessie's disappearance. He knew he'd
have to face a few ghosts … he just never thought one would be Jessie,
all grown up, stunning … and alive. The pull between them is instant,
but Dylan's heart has already mourned Jessie, and she has secrets she
can never share. Can they escape the darkness of their past for a
chance at a bright future together?
The Fall An eye-opening account of where our water comes from and
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where it all goes. The Colorado River is an essential resource for a
surprisingly large part of the United States, and every gallon that
flows down it is owned or claimed by someone. David Owen traces all
that water from the Colorado’s headwaters to its parched terminus,
once a verdant wetland but now a million-acre desert. He takes readers
on an adventure downriver, along a labyrinth of waterways, reservoirs,
power plants, farms, fracking sites, ghost towns, and RV parks, to the
spot near the U.S.–Mexico border where the river runs dry. Water
problems in the western United States can seem tantalizingly easy to
solve: just turn off the fountains at the Bellagio, stop selling hay
to China, ban golf, cut down the almond trees, and kill all the
lawyers. But a closer look reveals a vast man-made ecosystem that is
far more complex and more interesting than the headlines let on. The
story Owen tells in Where the Water Goes is crucial to our future: how
a patchwork of engineering marvels, byzantine legal agreements, aging
infrastructure, and neighborly cooperation enables life to flourish in
the desert —and the disastrous consequences we face when any part of
this tenuous system fails.
McBride's Magazine
Confessions of a Secret Admirer McBride brings to vivid life the
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people affected by a shooting. As the story deepens, it becomes clear
that the lives of the characters - caught in the tumultuous swirl of
1960s New York - overlap in unexpected ways
Fall and Rise "compulsively readable historical fiction…[a] powerful
novel about unusual women facing sometimes insurmountable odds with
grace, grit, love and tenacity.” - Kristin Hannah, The Washington Post
Named one of best books of the year by Marie Claire and Bookbub “If
you enjoyed “The Tattooist of Auschwitz,” read “The Huntress,” by Kate
Quinn." The Washington Post From the author of the New York Times and
USA Today bestselling novel, THE ALICE NETWORK, comes another
fascinating historical novel about a battle-haunted English journalist
and a Russian female bomber pilot who join forces to track the
Huntress, a Nazi war criminal gone to ground in America. In the
aftermath of war, the hunter becomes the hunted… Bold and fearless,
Nina Markova always dreamed of flying. When the Nazis attack the
Soviet Union, she risks everything to join the legendary Night
Witches, an all-female night bomber regiment wreaking havoc on the
invading Germans. When she is stranded behind enemy lines, Nina
becomes the prey of a lethal Nazi murderess known as the Huntress, and
only Nina’s bravery and cunning will keep her alive. Transformed by
the horrors he witnessed from Omaha Beach to the Nuremberg Trials,
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British war correspondent Ian Graham has become a Nazi hunter. Yet one
target eludes him: a vicious predator known as the Huntress. To find
her, the fierce, disciplined investigator joins forces with the only
witness to escape the Huntress alive: the brazen, cocksure Nina. But a
shared secret could derail their mission unless Ian and Nina force
themselves to confront it. Growing up in post-war Boston, seventeenyear-old Jordan McBride is determined to become a photographer. When
her long-widowed father unexpectedly comes homes with a new fiancée,
Jordan is thrilled. But there is something disconcerting about the
soft-spoken German widow. Certain that danger is lurking, Jordan
begins to delve into her new stepmother’s past—only to discover that
there are mysteries buried deep in her family . . . secrets that may
threaten all Jordan holds dear. In this immersive, heart-wrenching
story, Kate Quinn illuminates the consequences of war on individual
lives, and the price we pay to seek justice and truth.
John Brown, Abolitionist Years in the making, this spellbinding,
heartbreaking, and ultimately uplifting narrative is an unforgettable
portrait of 9/11 This is a 9/11 book like no other. Masterfully
weaving together multiple strands of the events in New York, at the
Pentagon, and in Shanksville, Pennsylvania, Fall and Rise is a
mesmerizing, minute-by-minute account of that terrible day. In the
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days and months after 9/11, Mitchell Zuckoff, then a reporter for the
Boston Globe, wrote about the attacks, the victims, and their
families. After further years of meticulous reporting, Zuckoff has
filled Fall and Rise with voices of the lost and the saved. The result
is an utterly gripping book, filled with intimate stories of people
most affected by the events of that sunny Tuesday in September: an outof-work actor stuck in an elevator in the North Tower of the World
Trade Center; the heroes aboard Flight 93 deciding to take action; a
veteran trapped in the inferno in the Pentagon; the fire chief among
the first on the scene in sleepy Shanksville; a team of firefighters
racing to save an injured woman and themselves; and the men, women,
and children flying across country to see loved ones or for work who
suddenly faced terrorists bent on murder. Fall and Rise will open new
avenues of understanding for everyone who thinks they know the story
of 9/11, bringing to life—and in some cases, bringing back to life—the
extraordinary ordinary people who experienced the worst day in modern
American history. Destined to be a classic, Fall and Rise will move,
shock, inspire, and fill hearts with love and admiration for the human
spirit as it triumphs in the face of horrifying events.
The Fall of Advertising and the Rise of PR With a new Introduction to
this touching homage to his mother, the author paints a portrait of
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growing up in a black neighborhood as the child of an interracial
marriage. Although raised an Orthodox Jew in the South, McBride's
mother abandoned her heritage, moved to Harlem, and married a black
man.
Mutation Vanderbilt: the very name signifies wealth. The family
patriarch, "the Commodore," built up a fortune that made him the
world's richest man by 1877. Yet, less than fifty years after the
Commodore's death, one of his direct descendants died penniless, and
no Vanderbilt was counted among the world's richest people. Fortune's
Children tells the dramatic story of all the amazingly colorful
spenders who dissipated such a vast inheritance.
Publishers Weekly Sam leads a pretty normal life. He may not have the
most exciting job in the world, but he's doing all right—until a fast
food prank brings him to the attention of Douglas, a creepy guy with
an intense violent streak. Turns out Douglas is a necromancer who
raises the dead for cash and sees potential in Sam. Then Sam discovers
he's a necromancer too, but with strangely latent powers. And his
worst nightmare wants to join forces . . . or else. With only a week
to figure things out, Sam needs all the help he can get. Luckily he
lives in Seattle, which has nearly as many paranormal types as it does
Page 11/25

Access Free Falling Owen Book Two Mcbrides
coffee places. But even with newfound friends, will Sam be able to
save his skin? Hold Me Closer, Necromancer is a 2011 Bank Street Best Children's Book of the Year.
Night in the Lonesome October Fans of RaeAnne Thayne and Debbie
Macomber will love this USA Today bestselling author's latest holiday
romance about two single parents whose holiday wishes come true in the
small town of Highland Falls. Can the magic of mistletoe bring
together two busy single parents? Mallory Maitland knows all too well
what it's like to feel abandoned, which is why she's sworn never to
give up on her two stepsons -- her late husband's children. But when
the teens land in hot water, she's got a whole new problem: how to
resist the caring and incredibly hot Chief of Police Gabriel Buchanan.
All Mallory wants is to give the boys a magical holiday. She doesn't
need the distraction of wondering what it would be like to kiss
Gabriel under the mistletoe. After his wife died, Gabriel left his job
as an adrenaline-chasing New York City homicide detective to focus on
raising his three sons. But back in Highland Falls, he doesn't have to
go looking for trouble. It finds him -- in the form of a beautiful
neighbor and her troublemaking stepchildren. With Gabriel's mother-inlaw looking for any excuse to gain custody of his sons, Gabriel can't
risk getting involved with Mallory, even though she's the only woman
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capable of making this Christmas -- and all the rest to come -- his
best ever.
Never Fall Down The McBrides of Fallbrook return with reformed bad boy
Owen. He'll do whatever he must to protect the woman who's captured
his heart. Attorney by day, rancher by night Owen McBride conquered
his dark past and made it his mission to help the innocent—even at the
expense of a personal life. But when a client's abusive ex-husband
targets Owen and his gorgeous neighbor Claire gets caught in the
crossfire, his feelings turn anything but professional. The mysterious
beauty awakens something in him, and he'll move heaven and earth to
keep her safe. Coffee shop owner Claire Walsh learned the hard way
that handsome men aren't to be trusted. Owen may be sexy as hell and
determined to take care of her, but she's reluctant to put her heart
on the line. His presence in her life puts a target on her back, yet
the more time she spends with him, the more she finds she can't help
falling for Owen.
Deacon King Kong Following on from his epic ‘1812: Napoleon's Fatal
March on Moscow’, bestselling author Adam Zamoyski has written the
dramatic story of the Congress of Vienna.
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Dylan's Redemption
Fortune's Children The black sheep of Fallbrook is back . . . And he's
in for the surprise of his life. Former bad boy, now-decorated Army
Ranger Brody McBride is home and on a mission: Find the woman he never
should have left behind and right the wrong he did eight years ago.
When the man she loved broke her heart and skipped town, Rain Evans
picked up the pieces. But along with heartbreak, Brody left her
something infinitely better than she could have imagined: two
beautiful daughters. One she gave birth to, and the other she rescued
from the woman who helped destroy her relationship with Brody. Brody
is shocked to discover he's a father, and he's more determined than
ever to win back Rain and protect his girls. Can they rekindle the
love they once shared and become the family they were always meant to
be? Or will a danger from their past return and ruin everything?
Falling for Owen Follows the Colorado River's 1450-mile journey from
its headwaters high in the Colorado Rockies to its dried-up delta
touching the Sea of Cortez, discussing its historical, geographical,
and environmental significance.
Lipstick Apology Sometimes a good-bye is just the beginning? When
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Emily Carson?s parents die in a plane crash, she?s left with nothing
but her mother?s last words scrawled in lipstick on a tray table:
?Emily, please forgive me.? Now it?s fall and Emily moves to New York
City? where she attracts the attention of two very different boys: the
cute, popular Owen, and her quirky chemistry partner, Anthony. With
the help of some surprising new friends, Emily must choose between the
boy who helps her forget and the one who encourages her to remember,
and ultimately heal. Debut author Jennifer Jabaley has written a
wonderful, feel-good romantic comedy with real emotional depth. Full
of lovably wacky characters, Lipstick Apology is a heartwarming story
about the true meaning of forgiveness.
Christmas on Reindeer Road In its 114th year, Billboard remains the
world's premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital,
events, brand, content and data licensing platform. Billboard
publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about
the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and mobile
entertainment issues and trends.
Where the Water Goes
The Colorado River A landmark biography explores the crucial
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resonances among the life, work, and times of one of the most
influential filmmakers of our age When Jean-Luc Godard wed the ideals
of filmmaking to the realities of autobiography and current events, he
changed the nature of cinema. Unlike any earlier films, Godard's work
shifts fluidly from fiction to documentary, from criticism to art. The
man himself also projects shifting images—cultural hero, fierce loner,
shrewd businessman. Hailed by filmmakers as a—if not the—key influence
on cinema, Godard has entered the modern canon, a figure as mysterious
as he is indispensable. In Everything Is Cinema, critic Richard Brody
has amassed hundreds of interviews to demystify the elusive director
and his work. Paying as much attention to Godard's technical
inventions as to the political forces of the postwar world, Brody
traces an arc from the director's early critical writing, through his
popular success with Breathless, to the grand vision of his later
years. He vividly depicts Godard's wealthy conservative family, his
fluid politics, and his tumultuous dealings with women and fellow New
Wave filmmakers. Everything Is Cinema confirms Godard's greatness and
shows decisively that his films have left their mark on screens
everywhere.
The New Republic Bestselling authors and world-renowned marketing
strategists Al and Laura Ries usher in the new era of public
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relations. Today's major brands are born with publicity, not
advertising. A closer look at the history of the most successful
modern brands shows this to be true. In fact, an astonishing number of
brands, including Palm, Starbucks, the Body Shop, Wal-Mart, Red Bull
and Zara have been built with virtually no advertising. Using in-depth
case histories of successful PR campaigns coupled with those of
unsuccessful advertising campaigns, The Fall of Advertising provides
valuable ideas for marketers -- all the while demonstrating why
advertising lacks credibility, the crucial ingredient in brand
building, and how only PR can supply that credibility; the big bang
approach advocated by advertising people should be abandoned in favor
of a slow build-up by PR; advertising should only be used to maintain
brands once they have been established through publicity. Bold and
accessible, The Fall of Advertising is bound to turn the world of
marketing upside down.
The Billboard Book of Top 40 Country Hits Jennifer L. Armentrout (also
known as J. Lynn), New York Times bestselling author of the Wait for
You saga, delivers a new novel of first love, second chances, and
scorching chemistry. Eleven months ago, bartender and weird-shirtwearing extraordinaire Roxy and Officer Reece Anders had a one night
stand. Well, kind of. She's been in love with him since she was
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fifteen, and he wishes that night they shared never happened. She's
sworn him off forever, but the past and future collide, forcing her to
rely on the one man who broke her heart not once, but twice. Her best
friend since birth has been in a long-term care facility since he
became a victim of a hate crime years ago, and the person who put him
in there is out of prison and wanting to make amends with him and
Roxy. She's not sure she has room for forgiveness in her and when she
begins to receive frightening messages and is on the receiving end of
escalating violence, she thinks she knows who is to blame. The man who
already destroyed one life already. But Reece isn't convinced. The
threats are too personal, and even if Roxy doesn't believe him, he's
not willing to let anyone hurt her. Including himself. He's already
messed up more than once when it comes to Roxy and he's not going to
let history repeat itself.
The Huntress
Contract to Kill Some secrets are meant to be revealed … Or so you’ll
discover, in three sexy, unforgettable Valentine’s Day stories from
New York Times & USA Today bestselling author Jennifer Ryan and
contemporary romance stars Candis Terry and Jennifer Seasons. Waiting
for You by Jennifer Ryan Rancher Grant Devane has waited for Taylor
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Larson’s return to Fallbrook for more than ten years. Now that the
fearless beauty has come home on her terms, he’ll do anything and
everything necessary to win back her heart. Sweet Fortune by Candis
Terry Sarah Randall is tired of being invisible to the opposite sex.
So when a leap of faith sends her to Sweet, Texas, and into the path
of ridiculously hot Deputy Brady Bennett, she’s determined to catch
his eye … even if it means staying hidden just a little bit longer.
Major League Crush by Jennifer Seasons Professional baseball player
Drake Paulson can’t help wanting to know more about his cute, shy
neighbor. But when he discovers her deepest secret and she flees,
it’ll be up to him to win her trust—and her love—one gift at a time.
The Fall of Five
Fall With Me From the moment rancher Jack Turner rescues Jenna
Caldwell Merrick, he is determined to help her. Soon, he is doing more
than tend her wounds; he is mending her heart. Jenna is a woman on the
run—hunted down by her ex-husband, David Merrick, from the day she
left him, taking part of his company with her, to the second she finds
herself in the safety of Jack's ranch. More than just a haven, Jack's
offering the love, family, and home she thought were out of reach.
Jack's support will give Jenna the strength she needs to reclaim her
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life. The hunted will become the hunter, while David gets what he
deserves, when they have an explosive confrontation in the boardroom
of Merrick International. But not before Jack and Jenna enter into a
fight … for their lives.
Firebug “A cross between The Hot Zone and ’Salem’s Lot.”
—Entertainment Weekly “I cannot wait to see where Del Toro and Hogan
take us next.” —James Rollins, New York Times bestselling author of
Bloodline The wait is over! Guillermo del Toro, one of Hollywood’s
most popular and imaginative storytellers (Pan’s Labyrinth, Hellboy)
and Hammett Award-winning thriller writer Chuck Hogan (Prince of
Thieves) return with The Fall—the second blood-chilling volume in
their critically acclaimed, New York Times bestselling Strain Trilogy.
The Fall picks up where The Strain left off—with a vampiric infection
spreading like wildfire across America as a small band of heroes
struggles to save the dwindling human race from the vampire plague.
Horror fiction and dark fantasy fans will be swept up in this epic
story that bestselling author Nelson DeMille describes as “Bram Stoker
meets Stephen King meets Michael Crichton.”
Rites of Peace: The Fall of Napoleon and the Congress of Vienna
“McBride writes with the perfect mixture of suspense and horror that
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keeps the reader on edge.” —Examiner IT LIVES. In a research hangar in
Virginia, a Unit 51 team studies an ancient but long-dormant virus
that can transform human physiology—and turn it into something else. .
. IT MUTATES. In the Amazon rainforest, a newly evolving life form
known as Subject Z acquires the ability to think conceptually, build
elaborate traps, create new carriers—and spawn a new race . . . IT
SPREADS. In Mexico and Turkey, the men and women of Unit 51 race to
uncover a global link between the mutations: a connection as ancient
as the oldest tombs on earth—and as alien and unknowable as the
universe itself. But time is running out. The infected are growing in
number. And the nightmare is going viral. “This novel is for everyone
who’s still a little scared of the dark . . . a very good scifi/thriller.” —The Oklahoman on Subhuman “Thriller powerhouse McBride
begins his Unit 51 series . . . evoking feelings of shock and terror.”
—Publishers Weekly on Subhuman
Index de Périodiques Canadiens An authoritative new examination of
John Brown and his deep impact on American history.Bancroft Prizewinning cultural historian David S. Reynolds presents an informative
and richly considered new exploration of the paradox of a man steeped
in the Bible but more than willing to kill for his abolitionist cause.
Reynolds locates Brown within the currents of nineteenth-century life
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and compares him to modern terrorists, civil-rights activists, and
freedom fighters. Ultimately, he finds neither a wild-eyed fanatic nor
a Christ-like martyr, but a passionate opponent of racism so dedicated
to eradicating slavery that he realized only blood could scour it from
the country he loved. By stiffening the backbone of Northerners and
showing Southerners there were those who would fight for their cause,
he hastened the coming of the Civil War. This is a vivid and startling
story of a man and an age on the verge of calamity.
The Return of Brody McBride When Toby Haynes witnesses a double
murder—and suspects his boss, Tanner Mason, as the perpetrator of the
crime—he does the only thing he can think of: he calls in Nathan
McBride. CIA special ops veteran McBride and his partner, Harvey
Fontana, respond to their friend's plea. As they launch a covert
investigation into Mason, the security chief for one of the nation's
leading private military contractors, they discover that not
everything is as it appears. Mason and his inner circle are leading a
top-secret operation to tackle a wave of crime plaguing the US-Mexican
border, and the murder may have been part of their complicated
strategy—or part of a more menacing agenda. Soon McBride and Fontana
find themselves engaged in a deadly game. With a powerful politician
behind it all, stopping Mason could mean joining a secret war—with
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truly global stakes.
Everything Is Cinema For temporarily-relocated-from-Dallas hotshot
defense attorney Lisa Mendoza, a year working for the public
defender's office in tiny Angel Eye, Texas, was just a slight detour
off the path she'd mapped out for her life. Then she ran smack-dab
into handsome Quinn Sutton--and the map started looking more and more
muddy. For despite her misgivings about getting involved with the town
sheriff, she found him infuriatingly irresistible. And what of said
Sheriff Quinn? He, too, felt the pull of attraction--and the strings
of hesitation. Because once before, he'd known the pain of falling
fast for a woman who had made it clear she'd follow her head and not
her heart. Only this time, with Lisa, he wondered if his heart might
follow, as well.
We Are Called to Rise (Drum Instruction). The art of jazz drumming has
greatly evolved through generations of players whose approaches have
influenced styles, techniques, and even the tools with which this
music is played. No other tool is as immediately identified with jazz
than the retractable wire brush used by drummers throughout the world.
In this book, acclaimed Grammy Award-winning jazz drummer, composer,
educator, and producer Ulysses Owens Jr. (Christian McBride, Gregory
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Porter, Ted Nash, Joey Alexander, and many others) explains the
history of the development of the brushes in jazz along with exercises
and illustrations to help you play with authenticity and ease.
Presbyterian Banner This National Book Award nominee from two-time
finalist Patricia McCormick is the unforgettable story of Arn ChornPond, who defied the odds to survive the Cambodian genocide of
1975-1979 and the labor camps of the Khmer Rouge. Based on the true
story of Cambodian advocate Arn Chorn-Pond, and authentically told
from his point of view as a young boy, this is an achingly raw and
powerful historical novel about a child of war who becomes a man of
peace. It includes an author's note and acknowledgments from Arn ChornPond himself. When soldiers arrive in his hometown, Arn is just a
normal little boy. But after the soldiers march the entire population
into the countryside, his life is changed forever. Arn is separated
from his family and assigned to a labor camp: working in the rice
paddies under a blazing sun, he sees the other children dying before
his eyes. One day, the soldiers ask if any of the kids can play an
instrument. Arn's never played a note in his life, but he volunteers.
This decision will save his life, but it will pull him into the very
center of what we know today as the Killing Fields. And just as the
country is about to be liberated, Arn is handed a gun and forced to
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become a soldier. Supports the Common Core State Standards.
Billboard
Deaths of Despair and the Future of Capitalism All the information
since the earliest Billboard charts were originally compiled in 1942
is gathered into this one essential reference on country music that
has been updated and expanded to capture today's top recording artists
and their biggest songs. Original.
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